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Friday 10th January 2025 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Year 3/4 – Biddulph Library – Wednesday 22nd January 
 

To support our “Reading for Pleasure” focus, we have arranged for the children from Year 3/4 to visit Biddulph 
Library during the afternoon of Wednesday 22nd January. 
 
The children will be taking part in a story telling session, travelling to the library by school minibus and will be 
accompanied by several members of staff. 
 
We hope that this will be an enjoyable session for all of the children. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Catalano 
English Lead 
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